
 

Soccer Families, 

Capital Soccer Fields (CSF) is a community-focused youth soccer complex, independently 
operated and not affiliated with any soccer club or organization. Our mission is to provide a safe, 
well-maintained, and welcoming place for local players, families, and teams to enjoy the game. 
We are proud to be recognized by Washington State as a nonprofit organization serving our 
region’s youth soccer community. 

Starting September 1, 2025, CSF will introduce a parking fee for Saturday and Sunday league 
games and tournaments. This change supports our ongoing commitment to keeping the 
facilities safe, well-maintained, and enjoyable for players and families. Every dollar collected will 
go directly toward field and parking maintenance and improvements. 

Parking Pass Option 
 

●​ Yearly Pass – $20.00​
Good for all fall and spring league games, as well as tournaments, held at CSF through 
December 2026.​
 

●​ Daily Pass – $5.00​
Valid for the day of purchase.​
 

●​ Tournament Parking Pass – $10.00​
Covers the entire weekend for a single tournament. 

Pre-Sale Yearly Pass Special​
Purchase your yearly pass for $15.00 before September 5, 2025 and enjoy access to all events 
through December 2026. 

Pre-Sale Locations & Times 
●​ Capital Soccer Fields: August 27, 28, September 3 from 5:30–7:30 PM 
●​ Pioneer Park: August 25, 26, September 2 from 5:30–7:30 PM 

 
Payment will be accepted via Square. 

You may also pre-purchase yearly passes before September 5 by contacting 
capitalsoccerfields@gmail.com. 

Financial Hardships 
We understand that some families may face financial hardships. CSF is committed to ensuring 
every child has the opportunity to play, and we will provide passes to families in need. If your 
family requires assistance, please contact us directly at capitalsoccerfields@gmail.com. 
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Sponsorship Opportunities​
CSF also offers sponsorship opportunities for families, businesses, and community partners 
who would like to support youth soccer and facility improvements. To learn more, please contact 
us at capitalsoccerfields@gmail.com. 

Stay Connected​
CSF is now on social media! Follow us for updates, announcements, and news from the fields. 

 @capitalsoccerfields 

Capital Soccer Fields 

 

Sincerely, ​

CSF Board 
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